THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 27 NOVEMBER 2020



GIFTED AND TALENTED WORKSHOPS

UNSW is pleased to offer GERRIC workshops during January.

GERRIC is for Gifted Students and are offered to gifted and talented students (generally students who are capable of performing in the top 10% of their age-peers) in years 3-10 at Australian primary, middle or secondary school.

This is a school holiday program that expands the minds of bright, inquisitive individuals looking for an intellectual challenge that is more demanding and more fun than they may sometimes experience at school. GERRIC Student Programs open a student's mind to abilities they may not have known they possess. At UNSW, gifted students meet others who share their interests and they are taught by educators who love working in this field

Due to Covid-safe restrictions, they have had to downscale their groups and workshops on offer. For an understanding of selection criteria, <u>Click here to read the Frequently Asked Questions</u>

If you are interested in attending a GERRIC workshop, you will need to register ASAP.

Mrs Millie Pettett

Coordinator of Learning Innovation - Middle Years and G & T